
 
As we gather for our upcoming clergy conference, we invite everyone to approach our time together 
with a spirit of trust, respect, and mutual care. In recognition of the confidential nature of some 
discussions, we ask that all participants respect the privacy of what is shared by others, both during 
and after the event. This is an opportunity to reflect together, to listen deeply, and to support one 
another.  
 
To help us be fully present, we kindly request that mobile phone use be kept to a minimum during 
sessions. Please set devices to silent and step outside if you need to take an urgent call. Official 
photos will be taken discreetly over the course of the conference; these images will be shared 
afterwards to give a flavour of our time together, while ensuring the focus remains on our shared 
experience rather than individual documentation. Thank you for helping to make this a welcoming 
and attentive time for all. 


